
From: Health, HLTH HLTH:EX [HLTH.Health@gov.bc.ca] 
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2009 6:55 PM 
To: Sylvie Dupont 
Subject: Ministry of Health Services Response - 775739 
 
775739  
 
Ms. Sylvie Dupont  
sylvie.dupont@pmprb-cepmb.gc.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Dupont:  
 
Thank you for your email of March 26, 2009, regarding the Patented Medicines Pricing 
Review Board Notice and Comment on the Draft Revised Excessive Price Guidelines. 
 
The Ministry of Health Services has reviewed the draft revised Compendium of Policies, 
Guidelines and Procedures. We were pleased to note that our March 2008 comments on 
the Patented Medicines Pricing Review Board discussion paper Options for Possible 
Changes to the Patented Medicines Regulations, 1994 and the Excessive Price Guidelines 
have been incorporated. We have no further comments on the draft of March 2009. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity for feedback on the Patented Medicines Pricing Review 
Board’s guidelines review.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bob Nakagawa, B.Sc. (Pharm.), ACPR, FCSHP  
Assistant Deputy Minister  
Pharmaceutical Services 


